From: Chris Unruh

To: Jan Noriyuki
Subject: # 1PC-E-22-12
Date: Saturday, May 14, 2022 7:52:48 AM

Good morning. This is Chris Unruh 25289 Hipwell Lane Grandview Idaho and I have installed several 100 kw
sites to offset irrigation power costs . I want to lend my support to these projects of letting farmers generate some of
their own power As a piece of the. Whole of regenerate agriculture it fits nicely reduced legislation opening up the
way for larger projects e would be appreciated. I am thankful that we were able to put in the projects that we did.

Chris Unruh
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